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MEMORANDUM

Date:		April 27, 2011

To:		Community Development and Transportation Committee

From:		Alice Wakefield, Community Development Director

Subject:	Special Event – City Sponsorship and Rolling Road Closure



The following Special Event has requested City sponsorship and a rolling road closure: 

The 2nd Annual Motorcycle Ride for Cervical Cancer, organized by the Tamika and Friends Atlanta Chapter, Saturday, May 21, 2011 from 9am to 4pm.

The organizer, the Tamika and Friends Atlanta Chapter, requests City sponsorship for any expenses that may be incurred. The cost for City services is $1,620.  This event was sponsored last year.

[bookmark: _GoBack]They also request a rolling road closure from Killer Creek Harley Davidson on Hembree Road, Cox Road, Hwy 92, Bowen Road, Jones Road, Shallowford Road, Pine Grove Road, Coleman Road, Willeo Road, Azalea Drive, Dogwood Road, Grimes Bridge Road, Commerce Pkwy, and Hwy 9.  See attached for complete route.
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